
Dave Brown ‘Gambarra’ Greenethorpe 

 

Received 30mm of rain on the multimix of 8 species summer cover crop drilled into a pasture 

paddock in late October 2020.  

Resulted in photos below and hopefully the green haystack is doing the soil wonders.  

Discussions with Dave on the potential impact on moisture use for the proposed canola crop 

will be more than offset by the return from grazing lambs. Also, from recent rains there has 

been no runoff and has captured all the rain that has fallen on the cover crop.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 


